March 8, 2006
TO:   Richard M, Appleby, Jr. 

         R. James Quillen, Jr. 

         Joseph F. Toner 

Enclosed are copies of:    Officers and Committee Assignments for 2006-2007 

                                         Approved Budget for 2006-2007 

                                              The only changes were: 

                                                   Trash Truck over a 3 year period 

                                                    No new employee for City 

                                                    took out “Banks” Building repairs 
                                                        as no agreement has been reached on building. 




     Copy of letter from Michael Hemphill 

                                         Copy of letter from Historical Society of Delaware asking 

                                               for permission to park cars for a party. 

Anita

